
 

• Open up the mapping portal so citizens can submit maps that can be viewed by committee 
members and the public. 

• Use the values outlined in the Legislative and Congressional Redistricting Act when 
evaluating maps OR share with the public the criteria and values they will use to evaluate 
maps before maps are drawn and presented. 

• Ask that committee members be reminded that FDPA testified at the first hearing and their 
comments should be seriously considered.  

Thanks -  
 
Garry Brinton 
Cell: 717.571.5202 
 
 


